
9/2/93 

Dear -David Melbye, 

Thanks for the SASE. 

I'm so overloaded I appreciate any saving in time. 

If you keep ypur visit bried, 

But I'myeaker and am trying to get as much on paper as I can. 

That your planned coming coincides with the hol#days is no problem. 

I'm not observant, no synagogue, etc. 

If you see anything relating to the new flood of assassination books in your 

papers, particularly the one getting all the attention now, I'll appreciate it. 

Pretty awful stuff now and more to come. 

Thahks and best wishes, 



August 28, 1993 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I am hoping my name may seem familiar to you. We exchanged several 
letters last year which were very helpful to me In understanding your 
thoughts and your work on the assassination of our late president John F. 
Kennedy. 

My wife and I purchased our first home in January and we have remained 
quite busy enhancing it. 

However, it Is high time to write again. Allow me to explain. 

In late September, I will finally get the chance to visit some old friends in 
New York City, with whom I worked as an actor for almost five years. I've 
been away and back in my home state of Minnesota for almost as long, so I 
am very excited to return. I am considering making a brief trip to 
Frederick if you would be willing to grant me the honor of meeting you. I 
have a few questions I would like to ask you regarding your work and this 
famous case that, it seems to me, would be far easier in person than via 
the typewriter or computer. I would ask about fifteen minutes of your 
time. I am not a writer and I would not seek to use or publish any of our 
discussion in a public manner. 

I know that you are a busy, respected and sought-after man, and now that 
the files pertaining to the case have been opened to the public, you are 
likely being called upon to comment. Also, I am aware that my visit from 
9/22-9/29 falls over Yom Kippur and I do not wish to disrupt your holiday 
nor your schedule in general. I am aware that this request comes out of 
the blue from someone you do not know, and I completely understand if you 
are unable to see me. However, also know that I would be extremely 
grateful if we could meet. 

Please note the self -addressed stamped envelope for your convenience. My 
wish is to drive to Frederick on Monday the 27th or Tuesday the 28th. If 
you are able to reply, I will write or call from New York to confirm 
directions, date and time. 

With gratitude, 

David Melbye 
457 Brimhall Street 
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P.S. Some time ago, I purchased Ralph Schoenman's address from 2/19/92 
on ''Who Killed JFK and Why?" in which you are mentioned twice I believe. 
If you have not heard it, I will gladly bring it for you. 

Also, the St. Paul Library system accepted my donation of Post Mortem 
late last year. Shortly thereafter I went to find it on the computer. It 
was already checked out! 
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